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A  LETTER  FROM  SUE  MORGAN  (CHURCH  WARDEN)  

ALL  SAINTS  CHURCH  DEDWORTH.        

Dear Parishoners, 

I am writing to let you know that the current Covid regulations mean 

that we are NOT allowed to hold any worship services in church or 

out in the garden until further notice. However, the church WILL be 

open for private prayer between 10-11am on Monday through to 

Friday, and I WILL be there during that hour if you need anything. 

The Hub will continue to operate as normal and Sunday services will 

be delivered by technology as we did before. For those who do not 

have technology I suggest picking up your Bibles and reading the 

book of Psalms. There is much of value contained in that great book. 

If you need me and want to speak, you can ring me on 07752 479624 

or email me at sue@fountainschoolofmusic.co.uk 

Don’t be afraid – God is still in control. He will give us his blessing. 

Stay safe.  

Love from Sue.  

 

 

As the present lockdown is likely to last until early December, we are 

not expecting to write another newsletter for about 3 weeks. 
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